
PLEASE PUBLISH IN THE WAUKESHA FREEMAN ON  

JUNE 20, 2025 & JUNE 27, 2025  

 

 

VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE PLAN COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

AMENDMENT TO THE CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT FOR 

LOT 2, CSM #8544, LOCATED IN THE BROADLANDS 

SUBDIVISION, NORTH PRAIRIE, WI 

 
  

Please take notice that the Village of North Prairie Plan Commission will hold a Public 

Hearing on the 8th day of July, 2025, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Village of North Prairie 

Municipal Building, 130 North Harrison Street.  

 

 This public hearing is being held per a request from Mr. Steven Styza to amend the 

Conditional Use Permit for lot 2, CSM #8544, located in the Broadlands Subdivision, North 

Prairie, WI. 

 

 
 

 

Dated this 11th day of June 2025. 

 

  

      VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE 

      EVELYN ETTEN 

      ADMINISTRATOR/CLERK/TREASURER 


